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September 22, 2020 
 
Greigg Newlon 
R E Monks Construction Co. 
P.O. Box 25579 
Colorado Springs, CO 80936 
 
RE: Mitchell Mine No. 1; File No. M-1986-025; Corrective Action Due Date Extension 
 Approval 
 
Dear Mr. Newlon, 
 
On September 21, 2020, the Division received an email requesting an extension to the due date for 
the corrective action issued in the Division’s Inspection Report, dated June 17, 2020. The revised 
corrective action date for repairing erosion gullies is now December 1, 2020. Please be advised this 
is the final extension to be granted for the corrective action.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tim Cazier at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael A. Cunningham 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Tim Cazier, DRMS 
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